
Mark Slack
I have worked in the Oil & Gas Industry in the state of Wyoming for over 35 years, I was also
involved in the construction of the "Hendry Water Facility" that Aethon/Encana have at the
Frenchie Draw Field. They have spent thousands of dollars (Over & Above) to protect Wyoming's
Water and environment. Fremont County alone is in a great loss for jobs.Businesses have already
closed their doors do to the loss of customers (families moving out of Fremont County) and the
state of Wyoming to find jobs else where. We Need These Jobs that the Oil & Gas Industry will
provide our community in order to survive here. PLEASE GIVE THEM THE PERMITS!


